
 
 

  
 

Behavioral Health Facility 

1213 Ohio Ave., Dunbar, WV  25064 

335 4TH Ave. Huntington, WV  25701 

Phone: 304-766-0060 & 304-522-0444 

Fax: 304-766-0068 

 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
March 31st, 2022 
 
Dear Prospective Donor, 
 
I am writing this letter for your support for a very special endeavor started by the 
Anchor Project Center.  The Fathers and Mother Scholarship program, (FAMS), is 
an educational program that is designed to enable our participants to adequately 
support their families by earning a livable wage. 
 
Currently our participants earn an average of  $10.89 per hour.  This is not a livable 
wage, especially for people with families who are in treatment for substance use 
disorder.  After completion of our education program, that average becomes 
$24.16.  A life-transforming livable wage.  Anchor Project Center is collaborating 
with Bridge Valley Community and Technical College for this special program. 
 
We need your help to show the love of Jesus to our participants to and to show 
them that second chances exist.  It is never too late to make a positive change in 
life and we get to see the bonds of addiction broken daily.  Your generous donation 
will help to make all this possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 304-415-4341. 
 
Thank you and have a blessed day. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Rev. Larry Wood 
 
       Pastor Larry Wood 


